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From: Tony Cartwright 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 7:04 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I’m against this stadium for many reasons. Not least the fact that voters have not been given the chance to express their 
thoughts on a matter that will take a huge chunk out of the state budget for years to come. This at a time when there 
are more pressing needs in health and education. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Tony Cartwright 
 




